
  

   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Please be aware that there will be a military parade and service in the Cathedral tomorrow, Thursday 6 July. As a 

result, there will be no access to the Cathedral Close at all on Thursday and boys who come through the Close will 

need to find an alternative route. The only entrance to school will be through our Exeter Street gate. 

The Exeter Street area is expected to be very congested between 3.30pm and 4.30pm so it would be advisable to 

avoid the area if possible. 

Yours sincerely 

 

S D Smallwood 

Head Master 


